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20 September 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

FOSEC – Match Funding (Ref: 064/24) 

 
 

You’ll hopefully be aware of the hard work FOSEC do in raising funds for the benefit of our pupils 
and students. We wanted to take this opportunity to ask for your help. 
 
If you work for an organisation that has a Match Fund policy, any money we raise could be matched 
by your employer. Many banks, building societies, supermarkets and large corporations operate the 
schemes. However, they are not exclusive to the major corporate giants. Some independent 
companies may also be able to help too under their charitable giving charters. 
 
We would be very grateful if you could see if your employer has a match funding scheme. This could 
be a really valuable source of income and help us make a positive difference for the benefit of our 
children. 
 
If you are able to help please contact our chair elizebeth.murphy@sky.com 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Best Regards, 
 
FOSEC 
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